From: Andrew Maneval <AM@amaneval.com>
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 5:47 PM

To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>

Cc: Kreis, Donald <Donald.M.Kreis@oca.nh.gov>
Subject: Net Metering

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

| am the Chair of the Select Board in Harrisville, NH. We have adopted and are launching a Community
Power plan here in town. Eversource is blatantly violating its legal requirements to provide information
to the Community Power Coalition of NH which is needed to provide value to our net metering
customers who produce extra power (over what they consume) on a monthly basis. This is deeply
embarrassing to our town, to the Public Utilities Commission, the Dept. of Energy, and to Gov. Sununu.
Especially embarrassing to the PUC, who is supposed to be overseeing the utilities’ observance of the
law. Eversource should be heavily fined for every day it is in violation of its legal obligations in this
respect; fines for each affected town.

Please confirm that you will address this serious problem. We have started the launch in Harrisville, so
this violation of law is already adversely impacting us every day. If the PUC cannot handle Eversource,
then perhaps the engagement of others will be necessary to compel it to obey the law.

Thank you very much for your anticipated assistance.

Very truly yours,

Andrew Maneval

Tel.: (603) 827-3151
E-Mail: AM@amaneval.com

P.s., | have also sent complaints to the DOE and to Gov. Sununu



